
        
 

COUNCIL MEETINGS

Wednesday 20 November 2.00pm (Council 
Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website at: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/meeting-
dates

To watch the ‘open’ part of the meeting live or 
when it suits you, visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you! Check out our  
current vacant positions here:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

REQUEST FOR TENDERS

Council is seeking submissions from qualified 
companies/applicants for the following:

RFT/410 – North Poowong Road Gravel to Seal 

RFT/432 – Korumburra Rail Precinct – Stage 3

Tenders close 2.00pm AEDT on Tuesday 3 
December 2024.

RFT/376 – Mirboo North Early Learning Centre 
Concept Design

Tenders close 2.00pm AEDT on Tuesday 10 
December 2024.

RFT/419 – Fish Creek Streetscape

Tenders close 2.00pm AEDT on Tuesday 17 
December 2024.

Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders 

CONTACT US 
9 Smith Street, Leongatha 
15 Little Commercial Street, Korumburra 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

Get Updates Straight to Your Inbox
Would you like to receive updates 
on what is happening at South 
Gippsland Shire Council straight to 
your inbox?

We have a number of eNewsletters 
that may be of interest to you.

In The Know

Is sent fortnightly and gives you 
an overview of what is happening 
at Council and in the community. 
This can include employment and 
tender opportunities, engagement 
projects and more.

Arts

Tailored for our thriving artistic 
community, the Arts Newsletter 
highlights funding opportunities,  

exhibitions, events and more. 
Whether you are the musician, 
artist, performer or even just 
interested in the arts, this is for 
you.

Business and Tourism

Featuring details on upcoming 
workshops, events and grant 
opportunities, Business and 
Tourism News is a one-stop 
information shop for local 
businesses.

To subscribe to any of these 
newsletters, please visit: 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
subscribe

South Gippsland Shire Council is excited to 
welcome the arrival of a new Councillor group 
for the 2024/28 term! 

This team brings a diverse range of 
experiences and perspectives, aiming to 
enhance community engagement and drive 
positive change across the region.

Information about our new Councillors can be 
found at: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/councillors
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